
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE, CONNAUGHT PLACE 

NEW DELHI- 110001 

No. F6/DFS/MS/School/2022/SZ/ 13 Dated: 14/o12»22 

To 
The Manager, 
D.D. Gyan Jyoti Public School, 

RZ-R-51-52, Chanakya Place Part-II 
New Delhi-110059. 

Sub:-Regarding issue of "Fire Safety Certificate" from fire safety point of view in r/o 

D.D. Gyan Jyoti Public School, RZ-R-51-52, Chanakya Place Part-I1, New Delhi-110059. 

Sir, 
This has reference to your letter no. Nil dated 29/12/2021 on the subject captioned 

above. In this connection, it is to inform you that the above mentioned building/premises was 
inspected by the officer concerncd of this department on 07/01/2022 in the presence of Manager to 
verify the compliance of shortcoming alrcady communicated by this department vide leter no. 
F6/DFS/MSs/School/2020/SZ/122 dated 1902/2020 and obscrved that shortcomings are still not 
rectified. The management will be held responsible for any untoward incident for the period if 

compliance is not made. 

Yours fahfully 

(Sunil Chawdhary) 
Dy.Chief Fire Officer 

Copy to 
1. The Director of Education, 

Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Old Secretariat, 
New Delhi-110054. 
(With a request to take further action as school does not have fire NOC) 



GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE, NEW DELH1-110001 

No: F.6/DFS/MS/School/2020/Sz/|22 Dated: 19o2 |d»2o 
To, 

The Manager, 
D.D. Gyan Jyoti Public School, 
RZ-R-51-52, Chanakya Place Part-1, 
New Delhi-110059 

Sub: Regarding issuance/renewal of Fire Safety Certificate in r/o D.D. Gyan Jyoti Public 

School, RZ-R-51-52, Chanakya Place Part-11, New Delhi-110059. 

Sir/Madam, 

This has reference to your Letter No. Nil dated 16.12.19 on the subject cited above. In 
this connection, it is to inform you that the inspection of above said school building has been 
carried out by officer concerned of this department on 20.01.2020 to see the compliance of the 

requisite fire safety measures. Sh. Rajinder Gambhir was present at the time of inspection. 
During the course of inspection it was observed that school building comprised of ground 

floor only of a building comprised of ground floor plus one upper floor & one room on terrace 
was issued FSC by this department vide letter no. F.6/DFS/MS/School/2016/SZ/1841 dated 
26.12.2016. But now additional room have been constructed on terrace (i.e. second floor). As this 
is a case of addition/alteration you are advised to submit the completion/sanctioned plans through 
building department (i.e. SDMC/DDA) for construction of new room on terrace (i.e. second 
floor). 

Yours Fithfplly 

iUL GAH) 
DIRECTOR 

DELHI FIRE SERVICE 
Copy to:- 

1. The Executive Engineer (Bldg), 
HQ-I1, SDMC, 8h Floor, Dr. S.P.M Civic Centre, 

E-Wing, J.L. Nehru Marg, New Delhi-110002 (for taking necessary 19220 action) 

2. Director of Education, 
Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Old Secretariat, 

New Delhi-110054 
(with a request to take further action as school does not have fire NOC) 
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